
Eagle View Middle School participated in the Adopt-A-School program which was the result of Hurricane 

Harvey.  Several Volunteen students initiated this project.  Via our Volunteen group, which is comprised 

of students who want to volunteer in the community, we adopted Galena Park Middle School in Galena 

Park, Texas.  We were specifically given Ms. Rebeca Garza’s seventh grade class, however, we collected 

enough supplies that many of the students on their team were able to benefit from the products.  When 

we spoke with Ms. Garza, we learned that many of the students are still unable to occupy their homes 

which were either damaged or destroyed by Hurricane Harvey.  Ms. Garza expressed their sincere 

gratitude for the school supplies and toiletry products.  Eagle View students are proud to have 

contributed to their need for these items. 

On October 18, 2017, several Volunteen students met a representative, Todd Nester, from Bobby Rahal 

Automotive Group, Mechanicsburg, PA, at The UPS Store in Hampden Centre.  These EV students had 

packaged and labeled all the boxes to send to Galena Park Middle School.  We want to thank Bobby 

Rahal Automotive Group for sponsoring our Adopt A School program by paying for the cost to ship 

seventeen very large boxes to Texas. Additionally, we are thankful that the owners of The UPS Store, Jeff 

and Carol Clabaugh, kindly provided us with a twenty five percent discount to mail the packages.  

In summary, via an effort from Eagle View Middle School students, Bobby Rahal Automotive Group, and 

The UPS Store, we were able to help many middle school students in Galena Park Middle School, Texas. 

Eagle View staff is very proud of the compassion demonstrated by our students to help their peers in 

need.  We thank our EV families for supporting the efforts of their children in this project.   

 


